
 

For Local 8 Members at Tacoma Housing Authority 
July 13, 2023 

   

Union Contract Ratified! 
 
We are happy to report the membership overwhelmingly voted to accept the new 
contract!  Many thanks to our Bargaining Team for their hard work and persistence: 
Hope Center, Stephanie Foe, and Mike Olson! 
  
 
Contact your Union Rep, Valarie Peaphon, with any questions or 
concerns at valarie@opeiu8.org. 
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